FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Kaila Williams 405.235.4391 or kwilliams@okcattlemen.org

Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association Policy Meeting Speakers Announced

OKLAHOMA CITY, OK. January 20, 2023- Governor Kevin Stitt will kick off the Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association's Annual Policy Meeting on Thursday, January 26. Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority Executive Director Adria Berry is the luncheon speaker.

"OCA members will have the opportunity to hear Governor Stitt and Director Berry as keynote speakers this year at the OCA Winter Policy Meeting," said Byron Yeoman, Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association president. "Governor Stitt, who was just re-elected, will share his outlook for Oklahoma while Director Berry will update us on the progress of the Oklahoma Marijuana Medical Authority. We are honored to have these two great leaders coming to our meeting."

The meeting will take place at the Embassy Suites Oklahoma City Northwest located in Oklahoma City, Okla. and will begin at 9 a.m. with the Governor's address. The day will consist of committee meetings, lunch and the OCA quarterly board of directors meeting.

The winter policy meeting provides OCA members an opportunity to consider and create policies that drives the organization. OCA membership is required to attend.

Michael Kelsey, OCA Executive Vice President stated, "The OCA Winter Policy meeting is of utmost importance as it is a key opportunity for OCA members to review, debate and set the policy direction of their association. We encourage OCA members to plan makes to attend this day long intense meeting of policy discussion."

The timing of the Winter Policy Meeting in late January allows for OCA members to discuss bills of the upcoming Legislative Session which begins in February as well as proposed policies for the National Cattlemen's Beef Association (NCBA) Annual Convention which takes place after OCA's Policy Meeting.

To register for the event please visit www.okcattlemen.org. Early registration including luncheon is \$45 per person, and the cut-off is January 23. You can also register on-site, at the meeting for \$60 per person.

OCA membership is fortunate to have industry partners to provide support for OCA events and meetings such as this one. We appreciate Association Insurance Services, Farm Data Services, Ag Risk Management & Insurance, Livestock Nutrition Center, and Hargrove Insurance.

The Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry. OCA is the only voice that speaks solely for the cattlemen of Oklahoma and represents beef producers in all 77 counties across the state. The OCA officers, board of directors and membership encourages you to join us in our advocacy efforts to ensure less government intervention, lower taxes and a better bottom line. For more information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 405-235-4391 or visit www.okcattlemen.org.